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To: wlldp

Subject: Murieston Trail
Date: 20 November 2015 16:56:14
Dear Sirs,

The answer is No! how many times has the resident's. to put up with removing
this toxic waste, we had enouth enough of the waste being put in large lorries
and driven on a rough road through the field next to the railway, and washed at
top of Murieston valley an then driven down the Murieston Valley loaded with all
this toxic earth.

If it is for building houses, we don't need anymore, we need more facilities, and
decent bus service. If you don't or able to drive a car, you are isolated.

from

N. Findlay





